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Memo No: 20/HGU/2025/REG/Holidays                           Date: 11.02.2025 

 
 

Notification 

This is to notify all concerned that in concurrence with the Government Notification vide No. 557-F(P2) 

dated 11.02.2025 issued by the Additional Chief Secretary to the Government of West Bengal, Harichand 

Guruchand University will remain closed on  13th February, 2025 (Thursday) for observance of Shab-e-

Barat. 

In addition to the above, it is stated that the University will also remain closed on 14th February, 2025 

(Friday) on account of birthday of Thakur Panchanan Barma in accordance with the earlier Notification in 

this regard. 

This has been issued with the kind approval of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor.  

    

 

 

 

Memo No: 20/HGU/2025/REG/Holidays                        Date: 11.02.2025 

Copy forwarded for necessary information to: 

1) The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, H.G.U., for his kind information  

2) The Controller of Examinations, H.G.U.  

3) The Finance Officer, H.G.U. 

4) The Course Coordinators, H.G.U., requested to inform all the students of their respective 

department  

5) University Website  

6) University Guard File 

  

Sd/- 

Registrar (Addl. Charge.) 

Harichand Guruchand University 
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